
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Keep Aberdeen moving

From: Michael Janjic
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 10:26 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Keep Aberdeen mo ing

I think that the City has made a mistake hiring what appears to be planners from Toronto to "improve" our traffic flow.
Trying to emulate the mess in Toronto here is frustrating for native Hamiltonians! Leave Aberdeen alone!
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